



Tri-County Youth Hockey

Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date: March 23rd at 7:00 PM	
Present: John Pilon, Shannon Rausch, Stacey Esposito, Steve Schultz, Jason Horn, Jessica Horn, Jeremy Rowley	
REPORTS:	
Financial	<p>Down to 10 people that owe money - all have been contacted</p> <p>Refunds are coming for girls team</p> <p>Coaching refunds will go out next week</p> <p>Merchant account will be up and running this evening</p> <p>PayPal will need to be closed out.</p> <p>A report will be created for every meeting that represents our status</p> <p>Requesting the cost per player for next meeting</p>
Travel Commissioner	Not present
Registrar	Not present
House Commissioner	<p>Evaluations went well</p> <p>24 mites, missing a few, three teams</p> <p>12 skaters, plus goalie, squirt</p> <p>10 skaters and goalie pee wee</p> <p>3 for bantam</p> <p>14 midget house</p> <p>Girls Hockey tab on web; girls practice once a month next year, scrimmages, and maybe tournament; pay as we go per session</p> <p>Empire is talking about going to major and minor groupings; we vote no; empire is looking to change the selection process and create a selection tournament in the beginning of the season to make sure teams are placed</p>
Sponsors/Snack bar/Elections	

Fundraisers	
Head of Coaching	Not present
Calendar/timeline	<p>March - Travel teams can schedule ice times for August</p> <p>May/June - Midget Travel Ice Scheduling for August, Jersey selection</p> <p>July - Jerseys, Rosters, Schedule coaches and managers meeting dates, Picnic flyer goes out, order travel jerseys</p> <p>August - Final planning for the picnic, purchase food, have sample jersey sizes ready for the picnic, put up yard signs, organize managers meeting, revisions to managers manual, order house jerseys</p> <p>September - Try Hockey for Free</p> <p>October -</p> <p>November -</p> <p>December -</p> <p>January - Nominations and coaching applications</p> <p>February - Elections and coaching selection</p> <p>March - Evaluations</p>
ACTION ITEMS/NEW BUSINESS	Responsible Party
<p>Jerseys</p> <p>Rich is getting samples from Gem 23</p> <p>Need to order travel jerseys in May</p> <p>Jeremy is going to contact AK to get a price</p>	Jeremy and Rich
<p>Bigelow Tournament Report</p> <p>Weekend went well and overall good feedback</p> <p>May need to police the volunteers better and make it mandatory to sign up.</p>	
<p>Web site and Online Registration</p> <p>Test run in April with a private link from Steve</p> <p>Next year we need to add pictures and successes to the web</p>	
<p>Next Meeting is scheduled for:</p> <p>Monday, April</p>	<p>Adjourned at</p> <p>8:00 PM</p>
Submitted by: Jessica Horn	